
Office hours:  Monday to Friday  

9:00am -12:00pm  & 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 

Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 

Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.ca 

Facebook:  facebook.com/stjohnthebaptistestevan 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony   306-634-5790 

              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant: Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  

                 306-421-8447 or conniesjb@gmail.com 

Office Assistant:      Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 

Bookkeeper:            Susan Mack 

Caretaker:               Sigfredo Gonzalez 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 

109 12th Avenue, Estevan Sk S4A 1C9 

Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    

Sunday Liturgy:     10:00AM 

Weekday Liturgy:  Please check a current           
              bulletin 

Sacrament of Anointing: contact the Parish Office 

Reconciliation:  Tuesday 6pm-6:45pm 

   Thursday & Friday 8am-8:45am,  
            or by appointment   

May 25 & 26, 2019 

Year C 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 
Saturday, May 25 5pm (Torquay) Holy Mass 

St. Bede the Venerable 6:30pm Holy Rosary 

 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, May 26 8am (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

St. Phillip Neri 9:30am Holy Rosary 

 10am Holy Mass 

 11:30am Baptism Celebration 

Tuesday, May 28 4pm CWL Executive Meeting held in the Meeting Room 

 7pm Holy Mass Intentions for Joanne Weisgerber; SJB Choir 

 7:30pm Liturgy Committee Meeting held in the Meeting Room 

Wednesday, May 29 11am (Hospital) Holy Mass † Faye Stepp; Mannie & Doreen Mack 

Thursday, May 30 9am Holy Mass † Isabel Baril; Mannie & Doreen Mack 

 9:30am Coffee After Mass held in the Parish Hall 

 11am Memorial Service for Don Erick at Hall Funeral Services 

 7pm SJB Choir Practice 

Friday, May 31 9am Holy Mass † Patrick † Beatrice & † Patty; Johnstone Family 

The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary  

Saturday, June 1 5pm (Torquay) Holy Mass 

St. Justin 7pm Holy Mass 

Sunday, June 2 8am (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

St. Marcellinus  10am Holy Mass 

St. Peter  

Parish Pastoral Council Highlights & 

Announcements: 

Mission Statement Update 

********************************************************************* 

On Sunday, June 9 please join us for a Parish Ministry 

Fair and Fellowship Brunch immediately following 

Pentecost Sunday Mass celebrated with invited 

celebrant Most Reverend Father Lorne Crozon. 

We will be celebrating and sharing our newly developed 

Parish Mission Statement with everyone leading up to 

the grand unveiling on Pentecost Sunday. 

******************************************************************** 

Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, 

just as you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5:11 

PS- Please bring your cell phone to Mass on June 1 & 2 



EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

St. John the Baptist Parish 
is presently seeking applications for a permanent,                 

“half time” position 

of Bookkeeper / Financial Administrator  

Approximately 20 hours per week (although additional hours 
required during peak periods during the year) 

Salary of $1,600 per month 

$500 per year contribution to RRSP 

Duties will include: 

Accounts Receivables and Payables 

Data entry of Sunday donations, including automatic deposits 
and preparation of collection envelopes 

Preparation of income tax receipts 

Payroll, Receiver General, T-4’s, Worker’s Compensation – 
Payroll and Contractor Reports 

Preparing and filing of Charitable Information Return 

Tracking of GST and reporting to Government of Canada 

Annual Reports to Parish Council and the Parish - includes 
annual budget 

Annual Reports prepared for the Archdiocese of Regina 

Filing, preparation of books for Accountant 

Reconciling of bank accounts 

Reporting to the Finance Council and Parish Council 

Qualifications Required: 

Excellent bookkeeping skills 

Proficiency in Sage Accounting Program 

Knowledge of data entry – Program used is Parish Friendly 

Confidentiality 

 

Applications are to be marked “Bookkeeper” and include a 
current Resume, contact information  (both phone and 

e-mail) and can be forwarded to the Parish by the 
following methods: 

E-mail: stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net  //  Fax: 306-634-6845 

mailed to or dropped off at the Parish Office: 109 12th Avenue, 
Estevan, SK, S4A 1C9 

Application Deadline is: FRIDAY, MAY 31, 2019  at 
4.00 p.m.  

Liturgical Ministry 

Workshop 
 

We will be going over the 

implementation of the new 

liturgical changes and 

commissioning all ministers. 

We are offering two sessions: 

Tuesday, June 11 following the 7pm 

Holy Mass 

And Saturday, June 22 at 9am (a 

light breakfast will be served 

followed by the workshop) 

All liturgical ministers are 

required to attend one of the 

sessions. 

If you are discerning and praying 

about joining a ministry, please 

come to the workshop to see what it 

is all about.  Everyone is welcome!! 

 

All members of the K of C and 

CWL are invited to participate 

in this workshop so they can be 

commissioned to continue in 

their designated Masses. 

mailto:stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net


 

Everyone is invited to attend a plaque unveiling at St. Joseph's Hospital on Tuesday, May 28, 

2019 at 1:00 p.m. to honour Doug Third's service to the people of Estevan and surrounding area. 

Please come to the Rotunda in front of the cafeteria. 

This dedication was made possible by your donations to the St. Joseph's Hospital Foundation in 

appreciation of Doug's service. Thank you once again for your donations! 

Would you like to be an Altar Server? 

 

If you have received the sacraments of Confirmation and Holy Eucharist, Altar Serving is 

a wonderful way to serve God and his Church.  Please seriously consider serving in this 

important ministry.  New servers can contact Roselle Melanson-Heleta at 

roselle_mp@hotmail.com or 306-461-8064.   

**Registration forms will be sent out through the Catholic schools as well.**  

 

We are having an Altar Server Workshop on Saturday, June 15 from 10:30am until 1:30pm.   

All new altar servers are required to attend. 

We will begin the Workshop in the Church at 10:30am.  At 11:45am, we ask that the parents drive 

their children to Estevan Bowl for a lunch of pizza and then some bowling.  All existing Altar 

Servers are invited to attend as well.  We would love to have you there for the Workshop to guide 

our new servers and then join us at Estevan Bowl for some fun!!!! 

Our Parish is accepting your generous donations 

for the extra expenses involved to install the air 

conditioning units that have been graciously 

sponsored by one of our families.  To donate, 

please pick up a Building and Grounds envelope 

at the entrances of the church.   You may place it 

in the collection basket or drop off at the parish 

office.  These donations are income tax receipt 

able.  God bless you as you  share your gift with 

your parish.   

 


